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Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited General Motors to respond to a report by SOMO [Netherlands], “Driven by Corporate Social Responsibility? Top ten car manufacturers – A CSR analysis”, 24 Feb 2010.  GM provided the following response: 

General Motors, as one of the world's largest automakers with operations in more than 140 countries, has a long-standing commitment to corporate sustainability and responsibility.  This commitment is is reflected throughout GM's day-to-day operations.  As one example, GM's standard supplier contract, which every global supplier signs, is clear and to the point:
Compliance with Laws; Employment Business Practices:  Seller, and any goods and services supplied by the Seller, shall comply with all applicable laws, rules, regulations, orders, conventions, ordinances or standards of the country (ies) of destination... including but not limited to those relating to environmental matters, data protection and privacy, wages, hours and conditions of employment, subcontractor selection, discrimination, occupational health/safety and motor vehicle safety. Seller further represents that neither it nor any of its subcontractors will utilize child, slave, prisoner or any other form of forced or involuntary labor.

Because GM believes that corporate sustainability and responsibility are part of everyday operations, GM's communicates these activities through its full  range of websites, which are designed reach consumers, traditional media, social media, investors, suppliers, dealers, employees and retirees.  We invite people to visit gm.com and media.gm.com for more information.
 

